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What have we been learning? 

This week, we have been looking at the works of Jackson Pollack, and have said what we like or 

dislike about his art work.  We have created our own art in two different media creations. These 

creations will be used as the backdrop in our animations and you might spot them in our 

Christmas production! 

 What do you like about our IT creations below? 

                                                

We were very excited when we received some post in Jet class from the author and illustrator 

Simon Bartram who wrote ‘Man on the Moon’; he has set us a new challenge, to re-write parts of 

the story and create a problem for Bob.  So far, we have written the opener and the problem- how 

will they be solved?? 

In maths, we had yet another problem to solve, all the way from the man on the moon! His till at 

the souvenir shop has broken, and he needed our help to work out how much he needed the 

customers to pay when they were buying things. We used all our addition skills to find the totals.   

Next Week 

Next week, in Jet class, we will be writing the 

conclusions to the stories we have started this 

week.  We will then be peer critiquing our 

friends’ stories and thinking about how we 

could re-draft and improve them. 

In maths, we will be continuing to challenge 

ourselves with money and addition.  

On Tuesday, we have our class visit to 

Cineworld to world to watch ‘Capture the Flag’, 

the children will not need to bring any snacks or 

drinks to the cinema.  

  

Other News: If your child has lines for the 

Christmas performance, please ensure that they 

practise them every day and that they are 

familiar with the line that comes before so they 

know when to speak. The children need to know 

their words by Monday 21st November. 

We will need their costumes in school by 

Monday 28th November. If you’re having any 

problems sourcing the items for your child’s 

outfit please let us know sooner rather than 

later so we can help. If we haven’t informed you 

about what your child needs to wear it is 

because we have a suitable outfit available in 

school. 



 
 


